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From: Undergraduate Admissions

Sent: Fri, 29 Oct 2021 03:36:24 +0000

To: protocol@minedu.gov.gr

Subject: Lingnan University, Hong Kong: Direct Admission and Scholarships for

Undergraduate Studies 2022-23
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Dear Ms Kerameos,

I am pleased to inform you that applications for admission to undergraduate programmes for the
2022-23 academic year, which begins in September 2022, are now open. Local and Non-local
Student Scholarships are also open for applications now.

Lingnan University is one of the government-funded universities in Hong Kong, offers undergraduate
programmes in Arts, Business Administration and Social Sciences. Ranked 15t for International
Faculty and Exchange Students (QS Asia University Rankings 2021) and 3" Worldwide for

Quality Education (Times Higher Education (THE) University Impact Ranking 2021), Lingnan
University is best positioned to prepare students with its Liberal Arts education traditions for their

future success in this rapidly changing world.

Interested applicants could submit their online applications via the Online Admission System no
later than 7 December 2021 (for Early Round) or 17 May 2022 (for Main Round) for evaluation
for admission. Detailed information is also available at our admission website.

I would appreciate it if you could encourage your interested students, peers and/or relatives to apply
for admission to further their studies in Hong Kong. For details, please refer to our admissions

website.

Should you require further information, you are most welcome to contact the Undergraduate
Admissions and Records Section of the Registry (Tel: (852) 2616 8750; Email:
UGadm@LN.edu.hk).

We look forward to receiving applications from your students.

Yours sincerely,

LAU Chi-pang (Prof.)
Associate Vice-President (Academic Affairs and External Relations)
Lingnan University
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